
Conner Edwards  reported via email 
 (Wed, 2 Oct 2024 at 11:31 AM) 
To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 
Cc:jimwilsoniii@msn.com, jillianroseivey@gmail.com, jimwilsonforwashington@gmail.com 

 

External Email 
Hi Tabitha:  
 
Thank you for reaching out. Please CC me on future communications with the campaign so I can 
ensure a timely response.  
 
Attached is an e-mail that we already sent to the PDC on September 4th, 2024 responding to this 
issue.  
 
We believe we complied with the requirements to switch from mini to full when the completed 
application was submitted. The contributions and activity you’ve referenced are within the allowable 
limits for candidates under the full reporting option. There was no negative impact on the public 
here. We have been transparent with our filings.  
 
If the PDC staff nevertheless decide to send this case to a hearing, please send us the link.  
 
-Conner  
 


